
MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, JUNE 25, 2019 

 
The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from June 17, 2019 at 
10:00 a.m. today at the Washington Street Courthouse Annex, 310 West Washington 
Street, Athens, AL.  
 
Present:  Daryl Sammet, Steve Turner, and Jason Black.  Absent:  Ben Harrison.  Collin 
Daly, Chairman presided. 
 
Barry Baker, 7909 Oakwood Lane, come before the commission seeking answers as to 
who is responsible for Greenbrier Road and how can he get the 30 potholes fixed from 
the railroad to Greenbrier BBQ.  Commissioner Black said the restaurant back to the 
traffic light near Polaris is now within the jurisdiction of the City of Huntsville.  He said 
his crew had been repairing shoulders and patching potholes with cold mix.   
 
Items were discussed for the July 1, 2019 agenda. 
 
County Engineer Marc Massey gave an update on the herbicide program. 
 
Commissioner Sammet thanked the Oak Grove-Thach, Ardmore and Elkmont Volunteer 
Fire Departments and Chairman Collin Daly for helping get the roads cleared after a 
recent storm.   
 
Commissioner Turner requested to add to the agenda the transfer of a Dodge truck 
from District 3 to District 2.  He commended the Volunteer Fire Departments for their 
willingness to always help.  
 
Commissioner Black reported the paving in his district should be finished by July 1st. 
 
Chairman Daly thanked Commissioner Harrison for going on his behalf to tour the 
Huntsville Household Hazardous Collection Facility.   
 
Adjourned at 10:22 a.m. 
 


